
 

SSTT..  LLUUCCIIEE  CCOOUUNNTTYY  FFIIRREE  DDIISSTTRRIICCTT   
FFIIRREEFFIIGGHHTTEERR’’SS  RREETTIIRREEMMEENNTT  FFUUNNDD  

C/O Resource Centers 
4360 Northlake Blvd, Ste. 206 

Palm Beach Gardens, FL  33410 
Phone (561) 624-3277 :  Fax (561) 624-3278 

 
Dear Service Provider: 
 
Effective January 1, 2021, Florida Statute §448.095 became effective. This new law requires all 
contractors dealing with public entities such as the Board of Trustees to register with and use the 
Department of Homeland Security’s E-Verify system to assure that newly hired employees of 
your company are U.S. citizens or otherwise legally permitted to perform services in the State of 
Florida. 
 
The law will apply to all new contracts and all employees hired on or after January 1, 2021.  
After you have completed the registration process, please notify the Fund of your compliance.  
Attached to this letter is additional information on how to register including a memorandum from 
the Fund’s counsel. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Plan Administrator or Chairperson) 
 


